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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please expect some staffing changes this week. We have been hit hard by Covid cases and the ensuing isolation 

requirements. Please be assured that the pupils are our first concern and everything is being done to minimise 

disruption and keep the classes stable. 

if your chid is unwell, please do not send them to school. If you are asked to collect your child, please do so as 

quickly as possible. Always notify us immediately if your child is tested for Covid, even if the result is negative. This 

helps us to manage cases and keep isolation to a minimum. 

We will be telling children about their new classes towards the end of this week and will make sure that they get a 

chance to meet the new teacher before the end of term. The format for these sessions will depend on staff 

availability but again, we will do all that we can to reassure your children and prepare them for the next stage in their 

education. 

Sports day has been rescheduled and will now take place in the final week of term. Spectators are unfortunately, 

not permitted. This is a Local Authority decision and whilst it may feel at odds with what is going on in the outside 

world, we follow LA guidance. 

Thank you for your support. I understand the frustration of bubble closures and the disappointment when key events 

in our community are not able to go ahead in the usual way. Hopefully, we are getting nearer to the time when 

everything will be back to normal. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Galloway 

 
 
 
 


